
Hello there!
My name is Johnny Löfman, and I’ll be one 
of your tutors this coming semester. I’ll be 
starting my second year of studies in 
Computer Engineering here at Åbo Akademi, 
and I look forward to showing you around 
our beautiful city. I come from Porvoo, a 
smaller town about 50 km east of Helsinki 
and during my free time, I like hanging out 
with my friends, playing padel and tennis, 
and tinkering with computers. I hope to 
make your stay here as comfortable as 
possible, and if you have any questions, 
don’t hesitate to ask. 


